Brookings Aeromates Club Minutes
February 11, 2007
          Meeting called to order with Tom, Kostas, Norm, Jack, Randy, and Greg present.
      Minute’s from the last meeting were read and approved.

      Treasurers report $1269.03
       Availability of the Swifttel barn will be checked on for next months meeting day. If possible flying will start around 4 PM.
      Discussion was held on the clubs port-a-potty concerning its mantaincence. We need to find a club member to be in charge of cleaning it, hire a commercial service to clean it every so often, or rent a port-a-potty which includes the up keep. It was decided to check on the cost of having the unit cleaned every other month or when needed and the information brought to the next meeting. It was also decided to move it more off to the side of the parking lot instead of where it is now. Randy offered to fix the door.
      Jack brought a magazine article on the modeling of an A3D Skywarrior which is the plane he served on while in the military. He reported that this was the first time he had seen a model of that plane.
      Kostas reported on a new hobby shop in Brandon.

      Tom gave a report on the Minneapolis auction he attended

      Kostas was the winner of the $5 drawing and donated it back to the club.
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